
July 8, 2020 
 
Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

District 20 is currently in the planning stages for what the return to school this fall will look like for our 
community.  We will follow current guidance from the Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) and Illinois State 
Board of Education (ISBE), which strongly encourages in-person instruction with appropriate health and safety 
measures.  The key components of the State's requirements for schools are outlined in “What Parents Need to 
Know” (English / Spanish), including requiring face coverings for students and staff, social distancing, regular 
symptom and temperature screenings, enhanced sanitation measures, and other accommodations. 

While school may look different this fall than what we are all accustomed to, we will continue to focus on providing 
every student with high-quality learning opportunities, while prioritizing the health and safety of our students, 
families, and staff. 

FAMILY BACK-TO-SCHOOL SURVEY 

We are seeking feedback from our Keeneyville D20 Family to make sure that we meet the specific concerns and 
needs of our students, families, and staff.  Your responses are critical to us as we plan to reopen our schools safely 
this fall.  Please provide us with your feedback in our anonymous online survey by Friday, July 17 so that we can 
consider your responses during our planning process:   

www.esd20.org/coronavirus-updates/back-to-school-family-survey-2020 

Thank you for your feedback, we are better together! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1593108653/esd20org/laj9k8p7fbu52bc7d8ji/WhatParentsNeedtoKnow2020-2021SchoolYearenglish.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1593108680/esd20org/bptkodxfy9ic1kaxrtu9/WhatParentsNeedtoKnow2020-2021SchoolYearSPANISH.pdf
http://www.esd20.org/coronavirus-updates/back-to-school-family-survey-2020

